January 1997

President’'s Ramblings attended numerous car shows, held our

, Highland Games Show and enjoyed the
This certainly seems to be the winter of Tops Down and Christmas parties. More
dramatic temperature changes; drive the than anything else, | enjoyed the cama-
TR6 with the top down one day, watch it raderie that keeps EMC events special.
snow the next. We only have about six or See you at my home on February 1.
Seven more potentially harsh winter weeks
left, so it might be a good time to read the Steve Collins

OFF SIDE UNDO, tinker with our cars and
get ready for EMC's 1997 year of activities.
On Saturday, February 1,1997 at 12

noon, all EMC members are invited to my Lots to see at the ‘96 Christmas Party!
home in Jackson (1903 Petit Bois, 982- There were plenty of friends and goodies in
5543) for an annual business meeting. evidence. The hit was the knock on

Bring your own drinks and we will provide shaped cookies complete with full color

the pizza. In addition to setting events and Union Jack brought by the Travatos!

electing officers, we will discuss the club t
shirt and club liability insurance. | know we
traditionally have the business meeting in
March, but since we might schedule sever-
al new events I'd like to have this meeting
early.

Thanks to the Cashmans for hosting a
terrific Christmas party. For the few of you
Who missed it everyone was in a festive
mood, the food was fabulous and Wilburt
Easom filled his MGB with diesel fuel
enroute to Vicksburg. Yes, MGBs will run
on diesel but it is a smoky and stinky
ordeal. While everyone else was having
fun at the party Wilburt and Dennis Loftin
drained the fuel tank. We do not know if
the diesel was left to drain in the front yard
but Pat will probably have less grass to
mow this spring. We raffled a case of oil as
a Club present and the winner was Wilburt!

1996 was a good year for EMC. We
gained some new members and even more
British cars. We had tech session, picnics,




ON THE CALENDAR
May 3,1997
February 1,1997 British Car Gathering
EMC ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING Townsend, Tennessee. Carolyn Heniksen
423-984-8711

1602 Petit Bois,Jackson,MS 982-5543. Call
Steve Collins for directions.

March 22,1997
New Orleans British Car Day -
Hosted by British Motoring Club of New
Orleans
Call Harold O'Reilly 504-486-2424

April 19,1997
5th Annual All British Beach Bash
Pensacola, Florida. Sponsored by the
Panhandle British Car Association. Tom
Schmitz 334-962-4747.
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